20 Sydney Mews
London, England
SW3 6HL
United Kingdom

Dear Samantha
In just 1 week I’ll come back to Slovenia. I’m looking forward to seeing you again. I know I haven’t written you a long time, but you must understand me, because I’m moving from place to place. At the moment I’m in London. I was visiting Madame Tussaud’s museum yesterday. You’ll be surprised that I’ve taken a picture of a Jennifer Lopez. 
We also visited Washington, Cuba, Paris, Rome, Vatican, Vienna and finally Slovenia. I had seen the famous White house in Washington, Eiffel Tower in Paris and Basilica of Saint Peter in Vatican… You couldn’t imagine how many famous people I’ve seen in those months, since I’m travelling with the group (Klemen, Rose, Jasper, Kevin, Ana, Sara).
When we arrived in Vatican, we first lost a member of our team, Sara. We all were looking for her, but we couldn’t find her. Then, half hour later we saw her, she was buying T-Shirts and forgot about us. We all were laughing all of the time. When I come back, I’ll tell you more funny stories.

My plane arrives at Brnik, terminal 2 at 10.00 pm. It’s very kind of you to meet me so late in the evening, but I have to tell you a lot of things. 
I hope you don’t miss me so much; I’m attaching some pictures I’ve taken and look in the letter because in there you’ll find a little surprise for you. Others send you a hug.
See you soon and have fun!
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